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Friedrich Stuhrmann succeeds Ferdinand Möhring.  

 
New managing director at MSC Gate Bremerhaven 
 
Bremerhaven, 16 February 2018 +++ Friedrich Stuhrmann has been 

appointed new managing director of MSC Gate Bremerhaven GmbH & Co. 

KG from 15 February 2018. He succeeds Ferdinand Möhring, who will 

assume new tasks within the BLG Logistics Group.  

 
Friedrich Stuhrmann is 36 years old and has been with EUROGATE for over ten 

years. After studying transport economics at the Technische Universität Dresden, 

he joined the EUROGATE Group as a junior manager in 2007.  

Since January 2011, he has been commercial director and authorised signatory 

of EUROGATE Container Terminal Bremerhaven. Mr Stuhrmann has also played 

a leading role in building up EUROGATE’s activities in the field of wind energy 

logistics. 

 

We would like to thank Mr Möhring for his excellent work for MSC Gate during the 

past year. 

 

 

 

About MSC Gate Bremerhaven: 
 
MSC Gate Bremerhaven is a joint venture between EUROGATE and 
Terminal Investment, an affiliate company of MSC Mediterranean 
Shipping Company, the world’s second-largest container shipping line. 
MSC Gate exclusively handles MSC ships and ships belonging to 
partner shipping lines. The terminal has excellent hinterland and feeder 
connections to Scandinavia and the Baltic region. 
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